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Elections Committee (EC) 
 

Minutes for January 31, 2024 
 
Attendees: Klay Kruczek 
 
Global Education Advisory Committee: The Global Education Advisory Committee amended the 
bylaws, and they have been submitted to the Faculty Senate Executive Committee.  
 
Spring 2024 All-University Committee Self-Nominations will begin in a few weeks.  We will be using 
Qualtrics for self-nominations. 

• Important Note: There will be a new Elections Committee Chair (Officer) in the Fall of 2024. If you are 
interested in taking over and want to help out in the spring (to help you for fall), please contact Klay 
Kruczek (kruczekk3@southernct.edu).  

Submitted by Klay Kruczek 
  


